
Mill Valley Ranch  (MVR) Open Day 
The MVR Drill Team debut performance was a huge success at the recent 
open day and it was wonderful to see so many smiling faces throughout 
the day. The open day showcased the skills of the Drill Team and an 
opportunity to tour the ranch, enjoy some country cooking and have fun 
on pony rides and participate in the many activities as part of the day.
Well done to all the MVR team the volunteers and the many people that 
fully enjoyed a fantastic day! 

EPIC Youth Camp 17th - 21st of April @ Camp Wilkin 
Encouraging people in Christ EPIC the annual youth camp is on again in 
Anglesea and will be packed full of music, workshops, fun activities that 
celebrate young people and our faith in Christ. The Ministry team has 
put together a dynamic program that will enrich and uplift and BCV are 
looking forward to another EPIC camp!

Burnside Camp Staff
BCV would like to welcome 2 new staff Mikayla and Toby to our Burnside 
Camp in Anglesea. Both Mikayla and Toby are passionate about the great 
outdoors and the world acclaimed Anglesea Heath and Great Ocean 
Coast. They are part of the outdoor recreation team operating at 
Burnside Camp and we are looking forward to the significant 
contributions both will bring to Burnside Camp and BCV.

Blessings.... Our Round Ups @ Mill Valley Ranch are full!
We give thanks for this years’ Round Ups being fully booked for April this 
year which is just outstanding and credit to all the team at MVR both staff 
and our volunteers. On volunteers we also would like to acknowledge the 
70+ now registered with us and thank them all for the significant 
contributions made to camping and our ministry at MVR and across our 
4 camps within BCV. 


